
1Million Project and Sprint Guardian
Sprint and the Sprint Foundation are partnering to make devices and service 
available for schools and non-profits across the country, benefiting 1 million high 
school students over a five-year period as part of the 1Million Project. Included 
with this offering is the Sprint Guardian content filter, which helps ensure the safety 
and security of the students’ wireless experience while on the Sprint Network.

Here’s how it works:
When students use their 
devices on the Sprint 
Network, Sprint Guardian 
checks out the destinations 
the user is trying to access, 
to determine whether the 
site contains adult content.

Note: Sprint Guardian cannot 
block image results from search 
engines such as Google, Bing 
or Yahoo.  Image results from 
some queries may result in 
thumbnail/previews of adult 
content.  Clicking on these 
results will take the user from 
the search site to a destination 
webpage that can be blocked 
by the content filter. 

If there is adult content, the content is blocked 
and the user gets a corresponding message. 

Sprint Guardian will filter and block content as 
needed while on the Sprint Network.

If the device is used on Wi-Fi (not on the Sprint 
Network), the Sprint Guardian content filter will 
not be active on the device. The Sprint Guardian 
solution works only on the Sprint Network.

Once the student leaves the school, Sprint 
Guardian will filter and block content as needed 
while on the Sprint Network. The content filter 
will always be on and cannot be disabled.

 Call us at 866-414-3225 or email at 1million@sprint.com.

Have questions?

The user can turn on the “Safe Search” option in 
the search engine to block these results from 
appearing.

Sprint Guardian also will block access to known 
malware and phishing sites designed to infect 
your device or trick users into giving personal 
information to malicious parties. 


